
When:    ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ, March 6, 2025

4:30-5:15 pm EDT 

Where: University Hall, Whitaker Conference Room, Room 110G
401 N. 7th Street, Terre Haute, IN 47809

Indiana Sta te University

Master's in Speech-Language Pathology Program
Public Meeting

The MS-SLP program is undergoing a re-accreditation review that occurs every 
seven years on March 6-7, 2025. The Council on Academic Accreditation is 
seeking comments about the program from community ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ as part of the 
site visit. All persons interested in making public comments about the MS-SLP 
program are welcome to attend the public meeting.

If you are not able to attend the meeting or wish to submit written testimony about the program 
scheduled for a site visit must adhere to the following procedures:

•All comments are due in the Accreditation Office no later than 3 business days before the first day of the
scheduled site visit. Comments received after this time will not be forwarded to the site visit team for
consideration during the accreditation review.
•All written testimony—including comments faxed or submitted as e-mail attachments--must include the
commenter’s name, address and telephone contact information and the commenter’s relationship to the
program in order for Accreditation staff to verify the source of the testimony. All comments must be signed.

Comments should be submitted to:
Accreditation Public Comment

Council on Academic Accreditation in Audiology and Speech-Language Pathology (CAA) 
American Speech-Language-Hearing Association

2200 Research Boulevard, #310
Rockville, MD 20850

accreditation@asha.org 
Fax: 301-296-8570




